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Inspector’s Question 5 to the Council 

 

Five Year Supply of Housing Land – Proposed Actions 

 

Paragraph 4.6.1 of the Report to Cabinet (held on 9th September 2015) refers to 
the Borough Council ‘separately to the Local Plan’ embarking on a programme of 
bringing forward sustainable sites, beyond the planned allocations, to bolster 
supply. 

It would be helpful if the Council could: 

• Explain in a little more depth what measures this approach would 
encompass and how it would evolve; 

• Explain what the relationship would be between the SADMP and the 
approach being advocated by the Council; 

• Explain why any ‘additional’ sites could not be identified in the SADMP; 
and 

• Set out a potential draft programme for this work. 

A response (even if only interim in nature) by Wednesday 23rd September would 
be welcome. 

 

David Hogger  

Inspector 

15th September 2015 


